
 

DECEMBER 1, 2021 TO 

FEBRUARY 1, 2022 

 

BASIC NEEDS DRIVE  

For several years, St. Catherine Laboure has 
partnered with the St. Martin de Porres Catholic 
Worker House for the Coat Drive. The needs of 
the community have changed and in lieu of the 
Coat Drive this year, St. Catherine Laboure will 
again be partnering with Catholic Worker House 
for a Basic Needs Drive.  
 
For 20 years, the Catholic Worker House has been 
distributing basic needs to the poor and homeless 
on Allison Hill in Harrisburg. Your generosity, in 
the Coat Drives, has been incredible and greatly 
appreciated by so many. Please consider assisting 

them in meeting the current needs of the 
community 
 
 
 
 
 

Current Needs: 
Men’s Boxer or boxer 

Brief Underwear – 
medium, large 
Men’s T-shirts – large, x-
large any color 
Men’s deodorant 
Men’s socks 
Soap bars 
Bath towels and wash 
cloths 
Toothpaste, 

toothbrushes 
Toilet paper 
Knit hats 
Hoodies – large, x-large 

IT’S GOOD TO BE 

BLESSED. 

IT’S BETTER TO BE A 
BLESSING! 

Contact Natalie Barbush 

nbarbush@gmail.com or 
717-443-7356 

Donations Drop: 

St. Catherine Laboure 
School  

4020 Derry Street  

Harrisburg, Pa. 

17111 Monday 

through Friday during 
school hours 
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